
  

 

 

 

         July 30, 2013 

          

Jeremy Lowery 

Andrews Research and Education Institute 

1020 Gulf Breeze Parkway, Suite 200 

Gulf Breeze, FL 32561 

 

Dear Mr. Lowery: 

 

The Santa Rosa County School Board supports the Andrews Research and Education 

Institute (APREI) and Sports Medicine Outreach in their application for a Pensacola Bay Area 

IMPACT 100 Grant. If the grant is awarded, we are committed to additional support in providing 

student athletes in Santa Rosa County with base line concussion and post injury testing. This 

testing and registry is greatly needed and benefits our community as a whole.  

 

We have had previous discussions and made verbal commitments to the long term 

sustainability of this program. We are delighted to participate with Andrews Research and 

Education and Sports Medicine Outreach and look forward to the day that we can support the 

proposed project.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Santa Rosa County School Board  

Authorized Signature 

 

 


